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COUNCI L QUOTES

Terrace Bay Town Council met in reg':ﬂ ar
s ess ion on Tuesday evening, with the Reeve and
al | council lors present. Minutes were read and
adopted. Correspondence included a letter from
the Royal Canadian Legion, Branch 223, Terrace
Bay, requesting permission to sell poppies on
November 10th, and also to fly the Legion Poppy
fl ag on the Town standard. Request granted.

A thank you note was received from Mrs.
Peggy Wellings, for the donation of pen sets to
be taken on her curling trip to Scotland, and
presented to various hostesses there.

In response to several inquiries regarding the
problem of "earwigs" around their property, the
representative of the Thunder Bay Health Unit
will be contacted for advice on behalf of the
people concerned. _

A letter from Kimberly-Clark brought to the
attention of Council that a severe problem
exists in the Sanitary Land fill area, in that
residents are dumping trash etc., in a haphazard
manner, causing a considerable increase in
labour time, and equipment trying to maintain
the area in accordance with Provincial legislation.

The costs of these additional clean-ups is quite
extensive, and no doubt will be felt by the tax
payer, if this condition continues.

Correspondence from W .L. Wardrop, Associates,
Consulting Engineers, revealed that a feasibility
study on the proposed pool enclosure should be in
the hands of Council by the end of November.

A study on the drainage problem off Lakeview
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CHEQUE DONATED

The Schreiber, Terrace Bay Ladies Auxiliary to
Pinewood Court held an October Tea in the
Municipal Building in Schreiber on Saturday,
October 23, 1971.

The highlight of the afternoon was the presenting
of a $1000.00 cheque to the Administrator of
Pinewood Court, Mr. M. Vibert, which will be
added to the Bus Fund.

The Walk-a-thon from Schreiber to Pays Platt
return sponsored by Schreiber, Terrace Bay people,
accounted for $500.00 and the balance was
raised by the Auxiliary by way of teas and
bake sales.

Reeve Harnes, who is Vice=President of the
District Home Board was on hand when Mrs.
Georgina Davis, President of the Auxiliary
oresented the cheque to Mr. M. Vibert as shown
in photo below.




